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Comments: To whom it may concern;

     I wish to go on record in opposition to approving the Powdr Corporation's plans to expand the Holland Lake

Lodge area.  As someone who has lived in Montana for 47 years some of my favorite outdoor experiences have

been in the Swan/Seely areas, more specifically the Holland Lake area.  And what has made those experiences

so special is the quiet and unobtrusive nature of the historic lodge, cabins, and other structures that make up the

area.  An expansion as proposed by the POWDR would severely impact the positive outdoor experience qualities

that Holland Lake has provided to both locals and visitors over the many years of its existence.  I ask that you

deny approval of this project.

     Thank you.

     Sincerely,

     John Miller


